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Humboldt City Council Approves Requests
(KTNC) - The Humboldt City Council approved three requests to use city property during a short
meeting Tuesday evening.
 The council approved permission for Brian Mellage to use the ball field for a mowing
demonstration on April 13th.
 Shane Keeton’s request to use city streets for a street dance during Alumni Weekend was approved.
 And the Council also approved a request to allow Humboldt Girls’ Softball to use the City Square
for the annual truck show on June 22nd.
 The Humboldt City Council also received copies of the annual audit report Tuesday night.
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